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August 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all of our students to Manasquan High 
School for an exciting new year. 
 
For the upcoming 2016-2017 school year, we are responsible for monitoring 
student attendance and discipline.  Mr. Bramley will be working with the students 
in grades 9 and 11, and Mr. Read will be working with grades 10 and 12. 
 
Two of the most important lessons education should teach are discipline and 
tolerance.  While they do not appear as subjects, they underlie the whole 
educational structure.  Training in these areas develops self-control, character, 
orderliness and efficiency.  They are the key to good conduct and proper 
consideration for other people.  With an understanding of the purposes of 
discipline and tolerance in a school, you may form a correct attitude toward it, 
and not only do your part in making your school an effective place of learning, but 
develop the habits of self-restraint which will make you a better person. 
 
We are excited to welcome you for the new school year.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact the Assistant Principal’s office. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Donald Bramley    Richard Read 
Assistant Principal    Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


